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Russell, Kathleen

From: Susan Witkovich < >

Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2020 1:14 PM

To: Planning

Subject: Comment on Notice of Public Hearing for 26 W 8th Ave

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Hello, 

 

We are writing to let you know of our SUPPORT of the petition by Karl & Lindsay Pennings for the variance to 

expand their driveway without tapering. The PIN on the notice is 07-13-207-001. 

 

Please let us know if there are any questions about our support of this petition.  

 

Thank you 

Tom and Susan Witkovich 

 


